
 

Driver Education Class Information 

Released on June 24, 2020 

 

Madison Consolidated High School Driver Education Instructors are making plans to resume the 

program for students who were enrolled when the program was suspended in March.  

 

Monday, July 6 is the tentative re-start date for students to resume driving with instructors. 

Instructors will be contacting students who were enrolled in the driving program in order to 

schedule times to continue or start the driving portion of the program. 

 

Madison Consolidated High School will offer a class for students who want to take the class in 

person.  Details are still being worked out and information will be shared at a later date.  The class 

is tentatively set for the September/October timeframe.  

 

If your student has completed or is enrolling in an online class program and wants the driving 

phase completed by Madison Consolidated High School Driver Education Staff, please contact on 

of our instructors: 

 

Mr. O’Neal - 812-273-3964 

Mr. Whitaker - 812-701-4225 or 812-265-4430 

Mr. Houchen - 812-599-6229 

 

Please review and sign the attached waiver and return to your instructor at the time your driving 

resumes.  The signed waiver will be required before your student can begin face to face instruction. 

 

We appreciate your patience as we have worked through the details of a safe return to instruction. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Gasaway, Principal 

 



 

 

Driver Education Waiver 

 

I hereby certify that ___________________ (student name) is in normal health and is capable 

of receiving the driving portion of the Madison Consolidated High School Driver Education 

Program.  

 

By signing this release, I understand that all Madison Consolidated School employees are 

committed to effectively self-monitoring their health and I waive any and all claims that may be 

related in any way to the COVID-19 pandemic virus.  

 

Following recommendations for social distancing, any student driving and/or riding in the car will 

be required to wear a face mask to help diminish the possibility of spreading the COVID-19 virus. 

If at any time a student feels ill, exhibits any COVID-19 related symptoms, or is exposed to 

someone with a positive test result they should notify their instructor immediately.  Make up dates 

will be rescheduled on an individual basis. 

 

Our goal is to safely complete the driving portion of your student’s Driver Education Program. 

Your signature below indicates you understand and agree to the terms included. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature Date 

 

______________________________ _________________ 

 

 

Please direct any questions or concerns to one of our instructors: 

Mr. O’Neal - 812-273-3964 

Mr. Whitaker - 812-701-4225 or 812-265-4430 

Mr. Houchen - 812-599-6229 


